
 

 

 

Tuesday 7th January 2025 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

CGP SATs Books 

Some children have brought their SATs books home today. These were given out if payment 
has cleared in the school’s bank account. If you’d still like to buy a set, there’s still time. If 
financial support would help, please let Mrs Mellors or Miss Wright know, and we’ll do our 
best to make sure your child has the resources they need. 

These books have been really useful in previous years, helping children focus on their learning, 
recap key skills, and feel more confident heading into their SATs. The weekly homework is 
also great preparation for the workload they’ll face at secondary school. 

Here’s what we’re asking children to do each week: 

 English Question Book: Complete 2 pages. 
 Maths Question Book: Complete 2 pages. 
 SATs Arithmetic Test Book: Complete 1 page. 
 10-Minute SATs Reading Test Book: Complete 1 10-minute test. 

Children should bring their books into school every Friday, starting 17th January, as we will 
be checking their books. We’ve asked them to write the date next to completed pages on the 
contents page—this helps us keep track without flipping through the whole book. 

The red and purple study books (for Maths and English) are for support only—they shouldn’t 
be written in and will need to be returned after SATs. 

Also, if your child wants to do more than the minimum… that’s absolutely fine!  

If you have questions or need assistance, please get in touch. 

 
Miss Wright 
Year 6 Teacher 

 


